

Smith College Northampton, Massachusetts 01063 T (413) 585-7950 F (413) 585-7994

July 21, 2014

Mary Olson, Ph. D., LICSW Institute for Dialogic Practice 132 Main St. PO Box 905 Haydenville, MA 01039

Dear Mary,

I want to thank you once again for the absolutely wonderful presentation you gave on Friday evening. I am not exaggerating when I say that this was the best annual conference lecture I've heard in a great many years- a sentiment I heard repeated by many in the audience. The dialogic work itself is so very compelling and it was fascinating to hear more about this work and your involvement in it. I was also impressed with how you managed to present the work in a way that was clear and accessible to such a diverse audience of students, faculty and field supervisors- everyone was clearly very engaged in and appreciative of the presentation.

It was wonderful to have you here, to meet Peter and to hear about your incredible work. I thank you.

Carolyn S. du Bois Clinical Professor

Director of Field Work

or of the Albert of the Albert